
The Friends of Hawthorn Hollow are commemorating the memory of 
Ruth and Margaret Teuscher, and you can help.

By purchasing one or more bricks, you will not only help us in restoring the entrance to 
Hawthorn Hollow, but you may engrave a name that will become a lasting tribute for years to come.

To order, please read and �ll out the following information:
Print in the boxes provided as you wish the name, and/or the inscription to appear on the brick (all words will be centered).

One (1) letter, character, or space per box.

Please send full payment with order. Checks may be made payable to:
The Friends of Hawthorn Hollow

880 Green Bay Road
Kenosha, WI 53144

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL (262) 552-8196, or visit online at: hawthornhollow.org

Your name:___________________________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________________

City & State:___________________________________________________

Zip Code:__________________ Phone: (      )________________________

____Individual Brick(s) @ $50.00 each   =  ______________________ 

____Donation to recognize the Teuschers   =  ______________________ 

                      Total Amount Enclosed   =  ______________________

                                              Date   =  ______________________
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